From: Roberta Nelson

To: PCD
Subject: 3945 lytle beach
Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 6:04:00 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Don’t approve variance. House too big, lot too small. Impact too big.

Thanks,
Roberta

Sent from my iPhone
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